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intriguing and highly diverse phenomenon. Philip Hayward is editor of the journal Shima and holds adjunct professor
positions at the University of Technology Sydney and at Southern Cross University. His previous volume, Making a
Splash: Mermaids (and Mermen) in 20th and 21st Century Audiovisual Media, was published by John Libbey
Publishing/Indiana University Press in 2017.
Tep Vol 28-N2-3 Teacher Education and Practice 2016-02-01 Teacher Education and Practice, a peer-refereed journal, is
dedicated to the encouragement and the dissemination of research and scholarship related to professional education. The
journal is concerned, in the broadest sense, with teacher preparation, practice and policy issues related to the
teaching profession, as well as being concerned with learning in the school setting. The journal also serves as a forum
for the exchange of diverse ideas and points of view within these purposes. As a forum, the journal offers a public
space in which to critically examine current discourse and practice as well as engage in generative dialogue.
Alternative forms of inquiry and representation are invited, and authors from a variety of backgrounds and diverse
perspectives are encouraged to contribute. Teacher Education & Practice is published by Rowman & Littlefield.
Handbook of Research on Applied E-Learning in Engineering and Architecture Education Fonseca, David 2015-12-29 The
integration of technology in education has provided tremendous opportunity for learners of all ages. In today?s
technology-focused society, the traditional classroom setting is being transformed through online learning platforms,
collaborative and experimental methods, and digital educational resources that go hand-in-hand with non-digital
learning devices. The Handbook of Research on Applied E-Learning in Engineering and Architecture Education reviews the
latest research available on the implementation of digital tools and platforms within the framework of technical
education, specifically in the subjects of architecture and engineering. Taking a global approach to the topic of
online learning environments for technical education at all grade levels, this comprehensive reference work is ideally
designed for use by educators, instructional designers, and researchers from around the world. This handbook contains
pertinent research on a variety of educational topics including online learning platforms, mobile and blended learning,
collaborative learning environments, gaming in education, informal learning, and educational assessment.
Computational Science and Engineering Arpan Deyasi 2016-12-19 Computational Science and Engineering contains peerreviewed research presented at the International Conference on Computational Science and Engineering (RCC Institute of
Information Technology, Kolkata, India, 4-6 October 2016). The contributions cover a wide range of topics: - electronic
devices - photonics - electromagnetics - soft computing - artificial intelligence - modern communication systems
Focussing on strong theoretical and methodological approaches and applications, Computational Science and Engineering
will be of interest to academia and professionals involved or interested in the above mentioned domains.
8th International Conference on Bioinformatics and Biomedical Engineering (iCBBE) 2014-09-17 It is my great pleasure to
present the proceedings of the 8th International Conference on Bioinformatics and Biomedical Engineering (ICBBE 2014),
held in Suzhou, China, September 20–22, 2014. I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere thanks to all
the authors and participants for their support to our conference. The continuous researches on Bioinformatics and
Biomedical Engineering are now of critical significance to the sustainable development of science, education, culture
and the society. Especially in modern times, it plays an important role in the interdisciplinary field among the life
science, mathematical science, computer science and electronic information science. More and more scholars and
practitioners, both within China and abroad, are committed themselves to the cause of this area. With the development
of society and technology, a great variety of research results are emerging. Here, ICBBE provides a platform for
academic professionals and industry players to exchange the most updated information and achievements in those exciting
research areas. On behalf of the organizing committee, I would like to express my gratitude to our sponsors: Wuhan
University and Engineering Information Institute. At the same time, we appreciate the contribution from all the paper
reviewers and the committee members. It is impossible to organize such a conference without their help. The papers in
the proceedings of ICBBE provide details beyond what is possible to be included in an oral presentation and constitute
a concise but timely medium for the dissemination of recent research results. I hope that you can find these
proceedings interesting, exciting and informative. Thanks again for your support to the ICBBE conference. Prof. KuoChen Chou ICBBE 2014 Committee Chair
Transdisciplinary Systems Engineering Azad M. Madni 2017-10-05 This book explores the ways that disciplinary
convergence and technological advance are transforming systems engineering to address gaps in complex systems
engineering: Transdisciplinary Systems Engineering (TSE). TSE reaches beyond traditional disciplines to find
connections—and this book examines a range of new methods from across such disparate areas of scholarship as computer
science, social science, human studies, and systems design to reveal patterns, efficiencies, affordances, and pathways
to intuitive design. Organized to serve multiple constituencies, the book stands as an ideal textbook supplement for
graduate courses in systems engineering, a reference text for program managers and practicing engineers in all
industries, and a primary source for researchers engaged in multidisciplinary research in systems engineering and
design.
2013 6th International Conference on BioMedical Engineering and Informatics (BMEI 2013) 2014-01-07 SPBEI 2013 aims to
be an excellent platform to facilitate international exchange of state-ofthe- art research and practice in image,
video, and signal processing, biomedical engineering, informatics, and their cross-intersection to catalyze innovative
research ideas and to dissimilate new scientific discoveries. The nature of the research demands collaboration in
medicine, biology, physics, engineering, computer science, and statistics; and SPBEI attempts to expedite and
strengthen the exploration and systemization of interdisciplinary knowledge. This year, the conference received a large
number of submissions around the globe, and all papers have been rigorously reviewed by a large number of peer
reviewers who have spent tremendous amount of time and effort on the evaluations, with each paper receiving three to
six reviews. We would like to thank all those who submitted papers for considerations, and we extend our sincere

Computer Aided Verification Swarat Chaudhuri 2016-07-12 The two-volume set LNCS 9779 and LNCS 9780 constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 28th International Conference on Computer Aided Verification, CAV 2016, held in Toronto,
ON, USA, in July 2016. The total of 46 full and 12 short papers presented in the proceedings was carefully reviewed and
selected from 195 submissions. The papers were organized in topical sections named: probabilistic systems; synthesis;
constraint solving; model checking; program analysis; timed and hybrid systems; verification in practice; concurrency;
and automata and games.
Encyclopedia of Information Science and Technology, Third Edition Khosrow-Pour, Mehdi 2014-07-31 "This 10-volume
compilation of authoritative, research-based articles contributed by thousands of researchers and experts from all over
the world emphasized modern issues and the presentation of potential opportunities, prospective solutions, and future
directions in the field of information science and technology"--Provided by publisher.
Project Management for Research and Development Lory Mitchell Wingate 2014-08-05 Today's leading organizations
recognize the importance of research and development (R&D) to maintain and grow market share. If companies want to
survive into the future, they must accelerate their R&D-to-market cycles or find themselves behind the
competition.Project Management for Research and Development: Guiding Innovation for Positive R
Mechatronics 2013 Tomáš Březina 2013-09-12 Mechatronics, as the integrating framework of mechanical engineering,
electrical engineering, computer technology, control engineering and automation forms a crucial part in the design,
manufacture and maintenance of a wide range of engineering products and processes. The mechatronics itself changes
rapidly in last decade, from original mixture of subfields into original approach in engineering as a technical
discipline. The book you are holding is aimed to help the reader to orient in this evolving field of science and
technology. "Mechatronics 2013: Recent Technological and Scientific Advances" is the fourth volume following the
previous editions in 2007, 2009 and 2011, providing the comprehensive and accessible coverage of advances in
mechatronics presented on the 10th International Conference Mechatronics 2013, hosted this year at the Brno University
of Technology, Czech Republic. The contributions, that passed the thorough review process, give an insight into current
trends in research and development among Mechatronics 2013 contributing countries, with paper topics covering design
and modeling of mechatronic systems, control and automation, signal processing, robotics and others, keeping in mind
the innovation benefits of mechatronics design approach, leading to the development, production and daily use of
machines and devices possessing a certain degree of computer based intelligence.
Comprehensive Membrane Science and Engineering Enrico Drioli 2017-07-20 Comprehensive Membrane Science and Engineering,
Second Edition is an interdisciplinary and innovative reference work on membrane science and technology. Written by
leading researchers and industry professionals from a range of backgrounds, chapters elaborate on recent and future
developments in the field of membrane science and explore how the field has advanced since the previous edition
published in 2010. Chapters are written by academics and practitioners across a variety of fields, including chemistry,
chemical engineering, material science, physics, biology and food science. Each volume covers a wide spectrum of
applications and advanced technologies, such as new membrane materials (e.g. thermally rearranged polymers, polymers of
intrinsic microporosity and new hydrophobic fluoropolymer) and processes (e.g. reverse electrodialysis, membrane
contractors, membrane crystallization, membrane condenser, membrane dryers and membrane emulsifiers) that have only
recently proved their full potential for industrial application. This work covers the latest advances in membrane
science, linking fundamental research with real-life practical applications using specially selected case studies of
medium and large-scale membrane operations to demonstrate successes and failures with a look to future developments in
the field. Contains comprehensive, cutting-edge coverage, helping readers understand the latest theory Offers readers a
variety of perspectives on how membrane science and engineering research can be best applied in practice across a range
of industries Provides the theory behind the limits, advantages, future developments and failure expectations of local
membrane operations in emerging countries
Tep Vol 26-N2 Teacher Education and Practice 2013-11-25 Teacher Education and Practice, a peer-refereed journal, is
dedicated to the encouragement and the dissemination of research and scholarship related to professional education. The
journal is concerned, in the broadest sense, with teacher preparation, practice and policy issues related to the
teaching profession, as well as being concerned with learning in the school setting. The journal also serves as a forum
for the exchange of diverse ideas and points of view within these purposes. As a forum, the journal offers a public
space in which to critically examine current discourse and practice as well as engage in generative dialogue.
Alternative forms of inquiry and representation are invited, and authors from a variety of backgrounds and diverse
perspectives are encouraged to contribute. Teacher Education & Practice is published by Rowman & Littlefield.
Scaled for Success Philip Hayward 2018-07-26 Emerging from the confluence of Greco-Roman mythology and regional
folklore, the mermaid has been an enduring motif in Western culture since the medieval period. It has also been
disseminated more widely, initially through Western trade and colonisation and, more recently, through the increasing
globalisation of media products and outlets. Scaled for Success offers the first detailed overview of the mermaids
dispersal outside Europe. Complementing previous studies of the interrelationship between the mermaid and Mami Wata
spirit in West Africa, this volume addresses the mermaids presence in a range of Middle Eastern, Asian, Australian,
Latin American and North American contexts. Individual chapters identify the manner in which the mermaid has been
variously syncretised and/or resignified in contexts as diverse as Indian public statuary, Thai cinema and Coney
Islands annual Mermaid Parade. Rather than lingering as a relic of a bygone age, the mermaid emerges as a versatile,
dynamic and, above all, polyvalent figure. Her prominence exemplifies the manner in which contemporary media-lore has
extended the currency of established folkloric figures in new and often surprising ways. Analysing aspects of religious
symbolism, visual art, literature and contemporary popular culture, this copiously illustrated volume profiles an
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gratitude to all those who devoted their time and effort professionally to ensuring the high standards of the technical
program, including the authors, committee members, peer reviewers, and session chairs.
Klimaschock Gernot Wagner 2016-04-01 Angenommen, Sie hätten ein zehnprozentiges Risiko, bei einem Verkehrsunfall ums
Leben zu kommen. Oder Sie hätten ein ebenso hohes Risiko, großen finanziellen Schaden zu erleiden. Wahrscheinlich
würden Sie alles daransetzen, eine solche Katastrophe abzuwenden. Richtig? Warum unternehmen wir dann nicht viel mehr,
um unseren Planeten vor dem Klimawandel zu schützen? Die Tatsachen, über die wir bereits Bescheid wissen, wie zum
Beispiel der steigende Meeresspiegel, sind gefährlich genug. Aber viel schlimmer noch könnte sein, was wir nicht wissen
– und auch gar nicht wissen können: was etwa das als kurzfristige Lösung des Klimaproblems angedachte Geo-Engineering,
also die künstliche Beeinflussung des Klimas, tatsächlich anrichten könnte. Wollen wir uns dieses Risiko wirklich
leisten? Die Autoren zeigen, dass es nicht um die Wahl zwischen "Wirtschaftswachstum" und "Klima" geht. Es geht
vielmehr darum, unser tägliches Handeln mit dem Klimaschutz in Einklang zu bringen und diesen ähnlich zu betrachten wie
eine persönliche Versicherung: als eine Frage des Risikomanagements in einem globalen, für die gesamte Menschheit
existenziellen Ausmaß. Klimaschock (das englische Original) wurde von der Financial Times zu einem der besten
Wirtschafsbücher 2015 gekürt.
Sports Engineering and Computer Science Qi Luo 2015-05-18 Sports Engineering and Computer Science contains papers
presented at the 2014 International Conference on Sport Science and Computer Science (SSCS 2014), held September 16-17,
2014 in Singapore and at the 2014 International Conference on Biomechanics and Sports Engineering (BSE 2014), held
October 24-25, 2014, in Riga, Latvia. The contributions hav
Biotechnology, Chemical and Materials Engineering II Wen Pei Sung 2013-01-11 Volume is indexed by Thomson Reuters CPCIS (WoS). The volume contains selected, peer reviewed papers from the 2012 The 2nd International Conference on
Biotechnology, Chemical and Materials Engineering (CBCME 2012), December 28-29, 2012, Xiamen, China. The papers are
grouped as follows: Chapter 1: Environmental Chemistry, Chemical Manufacturing, Technologies and Engineering; Chapter
2: Applications of Materials in Manufacturing Technologies, Materials Science and Engineering; Chapter 3: Biochemical,
Medicine Engineering and Technologies, Applications of Genetic Engineering. The 2 volumes set provides the readers a
broad overview of the latest advances in the field of Biotechnology, Chemical and Materials Engineering.
Selected Papers on Digital Image Processing Mohan M. Trivedi 1990
High Performance Computing in Science and Engineering ‘13 Wolfgang E. Nagel 2013-12-12 This book presents the state-ofthe-art in simulation on supercomputers. Leading researchers present results achieved on systems of the High
Performance Computing Center Stuttgart (HLRS) for the year 2013. The reports cover all fields of computational science
and engineering ranging from CFD via computational physics and chemistry to computer science with a special emphasis on
industrially relevant applications. Presenting results of one of Europe’s leading systems this volume covers a wide
variety of applications that deliver a high level of sustained performance. The book covers the main methods in high
performance computing. Its outstanding results in achieving highest performance for production codes are of particular
interest for both the scientist and the engineer. The book comes with a wealth of coloured illustrations and tables of
results.
Computing and Combinatorics Ding-Zhu Du 2013-05-17 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 19th
International Conference on Computing and Combinatorics, COCOON 2013, held in Hangzhou, China, in June 2013. The 56
revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 120 submissions. There was a co-organized
workshop on discrete algorithms of which 8 short papers were accepted and a workshop on computational social networks
where 12 papers out of 25 submissions were accepted.
Graphene Science Handbook Mahmood Aliofkhazraei 2016-04-21 Examines the Low Resistivity, High Mobility, and Zero
Bandgap of Graphene The Graphene Science Handbook is a six-volume set that describes graphene’s special structural,
electrical, and chemical properties. The book considers how these properties can be used in different applications
(including the development of batteries, fuel cells, photovoltaic cells, and supercapacitors based on graphene) and
produced on a massive and global scale. Volume One: Fabrication Methods Volume Two: Nanostructure and Atomic
Arrangement Volume Three: Electrical and Optical Properties Volume Four: Mechanical and Chemical Properties Volume
Five: Size-Dependent Properties Volume Six: Applications and Industrialization This handbook describes the fabrication
methods of graphene; the nanostructure and atomic arrangement of graphene; graphene’s electrical and optical
properties; the mechanical and chemical properties of graphene; the size effects in graphene, characterization, and
applications based on size-affected properties; and the application and industrialization of graphene. Volume two is
dedicated to nanostructure and atomic arrangement and covers: The potential applications of graphene heterostructures,
particularly, graphene/h-BN heterostructures Atomic-scale defects in graphene and the huge impact they have on its lowenergy electronic structure Recent findings on graphene plasmonics The storage of hydrogen between graphene and inside
graphene-oxide frameworks (GOFs) The nitrogen contents, species, synthesis methods, and application on nitrogen-doped
graphene Modification methods and applications of graphene and graphene oxide Phonon spectra and vibrational
thermodynamic characteristics of graphene nanofilms The imaging of graphene by scanning electron microscopy (SEM)
Advances in the formation of graphene-based three-dimensional (3D) architectures and more
Information Technology and Computer Application Engineering Hsiang-Chuan Liu 2013-10-11 This proceedings volume brings
together some 189 peer-reviewed papers presented at the International Conference on Information Technology and Computer
Application Engineering, held 27-28 August 2013, in Hong Kong, China. Specific topics under consideration include
Control, Robotics, and Automation, Information Technology, Intelligent Computing and
GATE Computer Science and Information Technology 2013-17 Solved Papers Disha Experts 2017-08-01 Book covers past 5
years questions(2013-2017) from previous GATE examinations.
Algorithms and Architectures for Parallel Processing Joanna Kolodziej 2013-12-09 This two volume set LNCS 8285 and 8286
constitutes the proceedings of the 13th International Conference on Algorithms and Architectures for Parallel
Processing, ICA3PP 2013, held in Vietri sul Mare, Italy in December 2013. The first volume contains 10 distinguished
and 31 regular papers selected from 90 submissions and covering topics such as big data, multi-core programming and
software tools, distributed scheduling and load balancing, high-performance scientific computing, parallel algorithms,
parallel architectures, scalable and distributed databases, dependability in distributed and parallel systems, wireless
and mobile computing. The second volume consists of four sections including 35 papers from one symposium and three
workshops held in conjunction with ICA3PP 2013 main conference. These are 13 papers from the 2013 International
Symposium on Advances of Distributed and Parallel Computing (ADPC 2013), 5 papers of the International Workshop on Big
Data Computing (BDC 2013), 10 papers of the International Workshop on Trusted Information in Big Data (TIBiDa 2013) as
well as 7 papers belonging to Workshop on Cloud-assisted Smart Cyber-Physical Systems (C-Smart CPS 2013).
Analysis and Design of Algorithms Singhal Shefali 2019-09-20 A process or set of rules to be followed in calculations
engineering-science-n2-2013-question-paper

or other problem-solving operations, especially by a computerKey features This book is especially designed for
beginners and explains all aspects of algorithm and its analysis in a simple and systematic manner. Algorithms and
their working are explained in detail with the help of several illustrative examples. Important features like greedy
algorithm, dynamic algorithm, string matching algorithm, branch and bound algorithm, NP hard and NP complete problems
are suitably highlighted. Solved and frequently asked questions in the various competitive examinations, sample papers
of the past examinations are provided which will serve as a useful reference source. Description The book has been
written in such a way that the concepts and working of algorithms are explained in detail, with adequate examples. To
make clarity on the topic, diagrams, calculation of complexity, algorithms are given extensively throughout. Many
examples are provided which are helpful in understanding the algorithms by various strategies. This content is userfocused and has been highly updated including algorithms and their real-world examples.What will you learn Algorithm &
Algorithmic Strategy, Complexity of Algorithms Divide-and-Conquer, Greedy, Backtracking, String-Matching Algorithm
Dynamic Programming, P and NP Problems Graph Theory, Complexity of AlgorithmsWho this book is forThe book would serve
as an extremely useful text for BCA, MCA, M. Sc. (Computer Science), PGDCA, BE (Information Technology) and B. Tech.
and M. Tech. students.Table of contents1. Algorithm & Algorithmic Strategy2. Complexity of Algorithms3. Divide-andConquer Algorithms4. Greedy Algorithm5. Dynamic Programming6. Graph Theory7. Backtracking Algorithms8. Complexity of
Algorithms9. String-Matching Algorithms10. P and NP ProblemsAbout the authorShefali Singhal is working as an Assistant
professor in Computer science and Engineering department, Manav Rachna International University. She has completed her
MTech. form YMCA University in Computer Engineering. Her research interest includes Programming Languages, Computer
Network, Data mining, and Theory of computation.Neha Garg is working as an Assistant professor in in Computer science
and Engineering department, Manav Rachna International University. She has completed her MTech. Form Banasthali
University, Rajasthan in Information Technology. Her research interest includes Programming Languages, Data Structure,
Operating System, Database Management Systems.
Thermochemical Process Engineering 2016-11-24 Thermochemical Process Engineering, the latest edition in the Advances in
Chemical Engineering, provides up-to-date information, comprehensively presenting updates in a systematic fashion that
has made the series of great importance to organic chemists, polymer chemists, and many biological scientists since its
inception in 1960. The series includes contributions from established authorities in the field who combine descriptive
chemistry and mechanistic insight to create an understanding on how the chemistry drives the properties. Contains
reviews by leading authorities in their respective areas Presents up-to-date reviews of the latest techniques in the
modeling of catalytic processes Includes a broad mix of US and European authors, as well as academic, industrial, and
research institute perspectives Provides discussions on the connections between computation and experimental methods
Biomedical Engineering Systems and Technologies Joaquim Gabriel 2013-05-14 This book constitutes the thoroughly
refereed post-conference proceedings of the 5th International Joint Conference on Biomedical Engineering Systems and
Technologies, BIOSTEC 2012, held in Vilamoura, Portugal, in February 2012. The 26 revised full papers presented
together with one invited lecture were carefully reviewed and selected from a total of 522 submissions. The papers
cover a wide range of topics and are organized in four general topical sections on biomedical electronics and devices;
bioinformatics models, methods and algorithms; bio-inspired systems and signal processing; health informatics.
Hybrid Enhanced Oil Recovery Using Smart Waterflooding Kun Sang Lee 2019-04-03 Hybrid Enhanced Oil Recovery Using Smart
Waterflooding explains the latest technologies used in the integration of low-salinity and smart waterflooding in other
EOR processes to reduce risks attributed to numerous difficulties in existing technologies, also introducing the
synergetic effects. Covering both lab and field work and the challenges ahead, the book delivers a cutting-edge product
for today’s reservoir engineers. Explains how smart waterflooding is beneficial to each EOR process, such as miscible,
chemical and thermal technologies Discusses the mechanics and modeling involved using geochemistry Provides extensive
tools, such as reservoir simulations through experiments and field tests, establishing a bridge between theory and
practice
Intelligence Science and Big Data Engineering Changyin Sun 2013-11-18 This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed
post-conference proceedings of the 4th International Conference on Intelligence Science and Big Data Engineering,
IScIDE 2013, held in Beijing, China, in July/August 2013. The 111 papers presented were carefully peer-reviewed and
selected from 390 submissions. Topics covered include information theoretic and Bayesian approaches; probabilistic
graphical models; pattern recognition and computer vision; signal processing and image processing; machine learning and
computational intelligence; neural networks and neuro-informatics; statistical inference and uncertainty reasoning;
bioinformatics and computational biology and speech recognition and natural language processing.
Theory and Applications of Models of Computation T-H. Hubert Chan 2013-04-15 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 10th International Conference on Theory and Applications of Models of Computation, TAMC 2013, held
in Hong Kong, China, in May 2013. The 31 revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 70
submissions. Bringing together a wide range of researchers with interests in computational theory and applications, the
papers address the three main themes of the conference which were computability, complexity, and algorithms and present
current research in these fields with aspects to theoretical computer science, algorithmic mathematics, and
applications to the physical sciences.
IAENG Transactions on Engineering Sciences Sio-Iong Ao 2014-04-07 Two large international conferences on Advances in
Engineering Sciences were held in Hong Kong, March 13-15, 2013, under the International MultiConference of Engineers
and Computer Scientists (IMECS 2013), and in London, U.K., 3-5 July, 2013, under the World Congress on Engineering 2013
(WCE 2013) respectively. IMECS 2013 and WCE 2013 were organize
New Frontiers in Multiscale Modelling of Advanced Materials Simone Taioli 2016-01-22 Atomistic simulations, based on
ab-initio and semi-empirical approaches, are nowadays widespread in many areas of physics, chemistry and, more
recently, biology. Improved algorithms and increased computational power widened the areas of application of these
computational methods to extended materials of technological interest, in particular allowing unprecedented access to
the first-principles investigation of their electronic, optical, thermodynamical and mechanical properties, even where
experiments are not available. However, for a big impact on the society, this rapidly growing field of computational
approaches to materials science has to face the unfavourable scaling with the system size, and to beat the time-scale
bottleneck. Indeed, many phenomena, such as crystal growth or protein folding for example, occur in a space/time scale
which is normally out of reach of present simulations. Multi-scale approaches try to combine different scale algorithms
along with matching procedures in order to bridge the gap between first-principles and continuum-level simulations.
This Research Topic aims at the description of recent advances and applications in these two emerging fields of abinito and multi-scale materials modelling for both ground and excited states. A variety of theoretical and
computational techniques are included along with the application of these methods to systems at increasing level of
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(Chengdu, China) and Drexel University (Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, USA). The goals of the Conference are to foster
international research collaborations in Management Science and Engineering Management as well as to provide a forum to
present current research findings. The selected papers cover various areas in management science and engineering
management, such as Decision Support Systems, Multi-Objective Decisions, Uncertain Decisions, Computational
Mathematics, Information Systems, Logistics and Supply Chain Management, Relationship Management, Scheduling and
Control, Data Warehousing and Data Mining, Electronic Commerce, Neural Networks, Stochastic Models and Simulation,
Fuzzy Programming, Heuristics Algorithms, Risk Control, Organizational Behavior, Green Supply Chains, and Carbon
Credits. The proceedings introduce readers to novel ideas on and different problem-solving methods in Management
Science and Engineering Management. We selected excellent papers from all over the world, integrating their expertise
and ideas in order to improve research on Management Science and Engineering Management.
Advances in Materials Sciences, Energy Technology and Environmental Engineering Aragona Patty 2017-01-20 The 2016
International Conference on Materials Science, Energy Technology and Environmental Engineering (MSETEE 2016) took place
May 28-29, 2016 in Zhuhai City, China. MSETEE 2016 brought together academics and industrial experts in the field of
materials science, energy technology and environmental engineering. The primary goal of the conference was to promote
research and developmental activities in these research areas and to promote scientific information interchange between
researchers, developers, engineers, students, and practitioners working around the world. The conference will be held
every year serving as platform for researchers to share views and experience in materials science, energy technology
and environmental engineering and related areas.
Behavior and Social Computing Longbing Cao 2013-12-13 This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed proceedings of the
International Workshops on Behavior and Social Informatics and Computing, BSIC 2013, held as collocated event of IJCAI
2013, in Beijing, China in August 2013 and the International Workshop on Behavior and Social Informatics, BSI 2013,
held as satellite workshop of PAKDD 2013, in Gold Coast, Australia, in April 2013. The 23 papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 58 submissions. The papers study a wide range of techniques and methods for
behavior/social-oriented analyses including behavioral and social interaction and network, behavioral/social patterns,
behavioral/social impacts, the formation of behavioral/social-oriented groups and collective intelligence and
behavioral/social intelligence emergence.
Fluid Injection in Deformable Geological Formations Benjamin Loret 2018-10-06 This book offers an introduction to the
geomechanical issues raised by both the extraction of actual and potential energy resources, and by the treatment of
the ensuing environmental concerns. Discussions of the operations of injection of fluids into, and withdrawal from,
geological formations link the chapters, each devoted to a particular technical aspect or scientific issue, or to a
particular energy resource. Subjects are ordered according to their industrial applications, including enhanced oil and
gas recovery, gas hydrates, enhanced geothermal systems, hydraulic fracturing, and carbon dioxide sequestration. An
overview of the industrial, research and simulation aspects for each subject is provided. Fluid Injection in Deformable
Geological Formations will be of interest to academic and industrial researchers in a wide variety of fields, including
computational mechanics, civil engineering, geotechnical engineering and geomechanics, engineering seismology,
petroleum engineering, reservoir engineering, and engineering geology.
Shaping Images Thorsten Stephan Beck 2016-09-12 Images play a key role for scholarly work in many ways – they
facilitate communication and support understanding or make research results look more appealing. At the same time
powerful image-editing programs have profoundly changed how image manipulations are perceived today. This book explores
how scholars from different domains conceive image manipulation. The study is based on research carried out at the
Interdisciplinary Laboratory Image Knowledge Gestaltung at Humboldt University Berlin. Informants from the field of
biology, computer science, art history and design explain how they differentiate between appropriate and inappropriate
image manipulation. Furthermore these experts report on whether guidelines or practical logics shape their work with
images.

complexity, from nano to micro. Crossing the borders between several computational, theoretical and experimental
techniques, this Research Topic aims to be of interest to a broad community, including experimental and theoretical
physicists, chemists and engineers interested in materials research in a broad sense.
Waste Management and Valorization Elena Cristina Rada 2017-03-16 This title includes a number of Open Access chapters.
Edited by a leading researcher in the field, this book provides an overview of waste valorization and includes the
editor’s research in addition to other experts and recent and relevant studies on this critical topic. It covers
treatment and pretreatment technologies and methodologies, energy recovery from solid wastes, recycling and reuse,
additional cutting-edge valorization methodologies. Primarily aimed at researchers and advanced students in
biochemical, engineering, and environmental fields, this book should also provide a valuable reference for municipal
legislators and industry practitioners.
Quantitative Aptitude for CAT & other MBA Entrance Exams 3rd Edition Deepak Agarwal 2017-08-01 Disha’s Quantitative
Aptitude for CAT is a book focussed on mastering techniques to crack these examinations. The book starts from a basic
level and moves to an expert level. The book has been updated with the solutions of past 5 years in a separate section.
• Structure of the book: The book comprises of 6 Units divided into 22 chapters followed by 3 Mock Tests. Each chapter
consists of Theory with Illustrations Foundation Level Exercise Standard Level Exercise Expert Level Exercise Solutions
to the 3 levels of exercises Test Yourself Solutions to Test Yourself • The complete book has been divided into 5 units
(Numbers, Arithmetic, Algebra, Geometry and Counting Principles) which have been further divided into 22 chapters. •
Each chapter includes detailed review of all the concepts involved with exhaustive number of well discussed
Illustrations. • The theory is followed by 3 levels of exercises – Foundation Level, Standard Level and Expert Level.
The detailed solution to each and every question has been provided immediately at the end of the 3 exercises. • The
book contains 22 Chapterwise Tests – 'Test Yourself' on the basis of latest CAT pattern after the exercises in each
chapter. • At the end of the book 3 Mock Tests are provided based on the exact pattern of latest CAT exams. The
solutions to the test are provided at the end of the tests. • The book contains questions of past 5 years of CAT Exam.
Applied Computer Science for GGOS Observatories Alexander N.J. Neidhardt 2017-08-08 This book combines elementary
theory from computer science with real-world challenges in global geodetic observation, based on examples from the
Geodetic Observatory Wettzell, Germany. It starts with a step-by-step introduction to developing stable and safe
scientific software to run successful software projects. The use of software toolboxes is another essential aspect that
leads to the application of generative programming. An example is a generative network middleware that simplifies
communication. One of the book’s main focuses is on explaining a potential strategy involving autonomous production
cells for space geodetic techniques. The complete software design of a satellite laser ranging system is taken as an
example. Such automated systems are then combined for global interaction using secure communication tunnels for remote
access. The network of radio telescopes is used as a reference. Combined observatories form coordinated multi-agent
systems and offer solutions for operational aspects of the Global Geodetic Observing System (GGOS) with regard to
“Industry 4.0”.
31st European Symposium on Computer Aided Process Engineering Metin Türkay 2021-07-22 The 31st European Symposium on
Computer Aided Process Engineering: ESCAPE-31, Volume 50 contains the papers presented at the 31st European Symposium
of Computer Aided Process Engineering (ESCAPE) event held in Istanbul, Turkey. It is a valuable resource for chemical
engineers, chemical process engineers, researchers in industry and academia, students and consultants in the chemical
industries. Presents findings and discussions from the 31st European Symposium of Computer Aided Process Engineering
(ESCAPE) event
Proceedings of the Seventh International Conference on Management Science and Engineering Management Jiuping Xu
2013-09-20 This book presents the proceedings of the Seventh International Conference on Management Science and
Engineering Management (ICMSEM2013) held from November 7 to 9, 2013 at Drexel University, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania,
USA and organized by the International Society of Management Science and Engineering Management, Sichuan University
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